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 MINUTES  
   

Meeting: December 13, 2022 Macassa Bay Yacht Club 29 Members Present 
 

Last Alarm Minute of silence for Members:  John Samek, Nik Kir, Dick Munn 

  
Secretary’s Report Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 
  
Correspondence:   It was reported that changes to the Constitution must be in the hands of the Secretary by the 

March meeting. 
  

President’s Report: Brother Jackson reported on the following: 
 

• The OHEP Screening Program is ongoing for all retired members. 

• Local 288 Pensioners Banquet was a great success at Michelangelos. 

• The Local 288 skating party will be held on December 18, 2022 at the Mountain Arena 
on Hester Street from 3-6 p.m. 

 
  
Treasurer’s Report:   It was reported that we have $****** in the bank and urged all members to pay their 2023 dues. 
  
Pensions Brother Alford reported that the OMERS increase was 6% and a further .51% will be added in 

2024. 
  
Committees Nil 
  
Unfinished Business The insurance coverage was discussed again. 
  
New Business A motion was moved and seconded and reads as follows: 

That $1500 be donated to the Macassa Yacht Club for the Food Bank.  Carried. 
 

Good and Welfare The Executive wished everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
  
  
Next meeting: Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 10:30 am at Macassa Bay Yacht Club, 80 Harbourfront Dr 
  
  
 Fraternally, 
  
 Larry Staples, Secretary 
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